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THIS WEEK AT TRINITY – June 11 & 12, 2022 
The Holy Trinity 

Sunday:  8:00am & 10:30am   Worship Services with Communion 

                        9:30am Summer Sunday School & Adult Bible Class 

    Noon  Summer Bible Study Kickoff Potluck at TYM Square 

Monday:  6:00pm Fellowship Meeting 

    7:00pm Adult class 

Tuesday:  9:00am Quilting 

7:00pm Bible Study led by Rev. Dr. Bruce Zagel  

Saturday:  5:00pm Worship Service with Communion 

Sunday:    Father’s Day 

    8:00am & 10:30am   Worship Services 

                        9:30am Summer Sunday School & Adult Bible Class 

    9:00am - Noon  Car Wash Fundraiser for the Youth 

 

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given in praise and 

glory to God by Sherrie Murray. 
 

 
 

SPECIAL PRAYERS THIS WEEK ARE FOR: 

Sharla Arend (Jenn Boll and Janna Arend’s mother), 

Rhonda Bruski, Katie Cardillo, Cateleya Castanon 

(granddaughter of Mary Uecker), Walter & Betty 

Flechsig (Linda’s parents), Ronda Gale, Sylvia 

Hafner, Jim Hansen, Brittney Hatzell, Beverly 

Hoose, Peter Janiec (June Kazarian’s son), Keith 

Johnson, Dorothy Juergensen, Aaron Kobelt, Dee 

Krohn, Don Kunkel, Tami Larson, Don Leikam, 

Garry Leikam, Debbie Messer (cousin of Diane 

Vetch), J.C. Modde (John Modde’s son), John 

Modde, Kinsley Murri (Rod & Phyllis Myers’ 

granddaughter), Karen Oset, Rod Podoll (Dorothy’s 

son), John Reinholz, Jim Shaw (Janine Liwosz’s 

brother-in-law), Don Voges (Bill Voges’s father), 

and the family and friends of Larry Earhart (Sheryl 

Scheafer’s brother-in-law). 
 

LWML Members - The summer issue of the 

Lutheran Women’s Quarterly is here and available in 

the LWML box in the narthex.  Please pick up your 

issue. 

Yellowstone Valley Lutherans for Life Diaper Drive 

Our local chapter currently has four families in need, 

therefore we need your help! Please consider buying 

a packet or two of any size, any brand diapers 

OR give a financial contribution by writing a check 

to Yellowstone Valley Lutherans for Life and write 

"diaper drive" in the memo line. Please contact your 

congregation's local YVLFL members, John or 

Caroline Boll, at 507-259-2237 if you have any 

questions. This diaper drive continues from June 5th 

- June 26th. Thank you for your support! 

 

Ukranian Relief Fund:  If you would like to donate 

to a fund for our Ukranian friends, please make your 

check payable to Trinity Lutheran Church and 

clearly marked for “Ukranian Relief Fund”.  Whether 

you are able to make a donation or not, please 

continue to pray for our Ukranian brothers and 

sisters!  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

FINANCES & FIRST-FRUITS’ GIVING 
Budgeted Church/School Income(Year to Date) $1,987,059 

Actual Church/School Income  (6/5/2022) $2,275,489 

Actual Church/School Expenses (6/5/2022) $2,012,185 

                                A difference of:                               $   263,304 
  

Budgeted Offering Target (July 2021-May 2022) $   915,764 

Actual Offering  (July 2021-May 2022) $1,011,468 

                                A difference of: $     95,704 
  

Weekly Offering Goal – June, 2022 $     14,332 

Actual Offerings in June (1 of 4 weeks) $     21,044 

Last Week’s Attendance–June 4 & 5, 2022 

Offering Counters for June 12th 
  Ellen Gernant, Vivian Roberts, and Roxy Klundt 

Offering Counters for June 19th 
  Carol Corder and Liz Clark 
 

The Tree of Life:  

God’s Promise of Salvation 
JUNE 12, 2022 First week: 

Today, we ask how God’s beautiful, perfect creation 

came to be the shattered, messy world we are living 

in today. We will see the tragic moment when 

everything fell apart—when humanity was barred 

from the tree of life and how God stepped forward 

with a plan, giving His very first promise to send His 

Son to restore His fallen creatures and the world in 

which we live.  

 
 

JUNE 19, 2022 Second week:  

Next week, we see God choose an aged couple, 

Abraham and Sarah, from whom He would raise up 

a new nation through a child of promise. We will 

watch God call on Abraham to offer his beloved son 

as an offering, through which He will teach us many 

important things about the coming sacrifice of His 

own beloved Son, Jesus Christ, on the cross. 

 
 

Love, INC Pantry Update:  The Love INC Pantry 

here at Trinity will 

begin serving 3-4 

families within 

approximately two 

weeks.  Thank you 

so much for your 

donations of food 

items that will be 

used to stock the 

shelves of our “newly renovated” pantry room.  These 

items will be utilized for the Love INC Pantry as well 

as our established community pantry.  We are in need 

of additional items to complete the “Pantry Order 

Form” of groceries which the Love INC clients will use 

to prepare their weekly meal plans while they are in the 

program.  We have placed a Wish List of items on 

index cards in the Narthex.  If desired, please choose a 

card(s), purchase the number of items that you wish to 

donate from those written on the cards, and return them 

WITH the card to the church.  The items can be left in 

the box in the Narthex, or at the church office.  Meat, 

chicken, or pork should be left at the church office so 

that it can be placed into the freezer.  If preferred, a 

monetary gift is also welcome.  We truly appreciate all 

of the guidance and blessing as we begin this 

opportunity to serve through Love INC.  Please contact 

Jonathan Boll or me (Bev Shock 855-0533) with any 

questions about the program. 

~Bev Schock, Coordinator 

 

LWML LADIES: Reminder for the upcoming 

potluck picnic on June 20th at 6:00pm in the 

Fellowship Hall.  This will be a time of Fellowship 

with a very short meeting. Since Trinity is a long-

time partner with LOVE, Inc., we are asking 

everyone to bring a non-perishable food item to 

restock our pantry.  You will find a list of suggestions 

printed in the June issue of “Joyful Noise”.  We look 

forward to this time of fellowship with our “Sisters 

in Christ”. 

 

SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL PARKING – If you 

have a Senior High student who would like a parking 

spot in the Trinity Lutheran Church parking lot for 

the 2022-23 school year, please call Debbie in the 

church office at 245-3984 or come by the office to 

pick up a contract. (A new contract is needed each 

year.)  We would like our members to have first 

priority for the parking spaces. 
 

 

Saturday Worship Service 70 

Sunday Worship Services  199 

Total Attendance Last Weekend 269 

Sunday School 25 

Adult Bible Class 62 


